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28th September 2020
Dear Parents/ Carers,
The number of people with coronavirus has increased dramatically since the end of August and remains high.

As you are aware, we are regularly reviewing our safety procedures in school, whilst also taking into account what is happening both locally and nationally. We want to ensure that Lowton West is as safe a place as possible for all members of the school community.

We are therefore asking parents and carers to wear a face mask/ covering when dropping off and picking children up at school. 
We realise that there are some circumstances where people may not be able to wear a face covering, but we ask everyone to continue to adhere to the social distancing guidance whilst on the school site. 
We would also like to remind you that wearing a face mask is not a replacement for social distancing.

Please note that other local schools are also asking parents to wear face coverings at these times.
Thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Westhead                                   Mr. B. Cunliffe
Headteacher                                         Chair of Governors.
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